
Seventh Review Workshop of National Extension Programme (NEP) held on 

29th September, 2016 

 

National Extension Programme of IARI in collaboration with ICAR Institutes/SAUs is in 

progress since kharif 2009.  A workshop of Nodal Officers from the collaborative partners to 

discuss the progress and the future plan of work was held on 29th September, 2016 under the 

chairmanship of Dr. J.P. Sharma, Joint Director (Extension), IARI.  

At the outset, Dr. J. P. Sharma, Joint Director (Ext)-IARI welcomed the representatives and 

Nodal officers from different NEP partner ICAR Institutes/ SAUs and other participants in the 

workshop. He narrated the background of inception and initiation of this collaborative program. 

He informed that currently this program aimed at harnessing the potential of local farmers at 

different parts of country through sharing of resources among NEP Partners. 

NEP partners presented their achievements of 2015-16, worked out the program for next Rabi & 

Kharif season and came up with fresh suggestions. The partners, after the program discussed the 

modalities to make the model broad and sustainable.  
 

                    

 

Dr. J. P. Sharma, Joint Director (Ext), Dr. K.S. Risam, Director (Ext)- SKUAST, Jammu and Dr. R. P. Singh, 

Director ( Ext. Edn)  Birsa Agriculture University  during the  Review Workshop of NEP. 

 



 

 

 

                 

 

Seventh Review Workshop of IARI- National Extension Programme (NEP) held on 29th September, 2016 

 



                            

 

NEP Partners presenting their achievements during the Review Workshop of National Extension 

Programme (NEP) 


